
19th Annual Brotherhood of Live Steamers Meet
From Ken Shattock

The 19th Annual Brotherhood of Live Steamers Meet was held in Oakland, CA in September 1951 at 
the track of the Golden Gate Live Steamers.  At that time, the GGLS track was located in Oakland's  
"Redwood Regional Park".  It was the ONLY 'BLS' meet ever hosted by GGLS.
 
One month after the BLS Meet, the story appeared in October 1951 issue of Popular Science Magazine. 
I hope you enjoy it!










